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A   R E S O L U T I O N

Honoring Beverley L. Laubert on her retirement.

WHEREAS, The members of the Senate of the 134th General Assembly 
of Ohio are pleased to extend special recognition to Beverley L. 
Laubert on the occasion of her retirement as the state long-term care 
ombudsman; and

WHEREAS, Diligent and painstaking in all her endeavors, Beverley 
Laubert has achieved a noteworthy record of service as the state long-
term care ombudsman, distinguishing herself as an outstanding 
employee. Displaying sound judgment, a stellar work ethic, and 
valuable job skills, she has shown a sincere commitment to serving the 
public, and she is to be acknowledged for her more than three decades 
of service to the State of Ohio; and

WHEREAS, To her credit, Beverley Laubert has demonstrated how very 
much a conscientious, industrious person can accomplish, and she has 
clearly shown the potential of each person to have a positive effect 
on the quality of life in our society. It is through the unsurpassed 
efforts of remarkable people such as she that the State of Ohio 
continues to prosper; and

WHEREAS, Beverley Laubert has been a tireless advocate for Ohio’s 
senior citizens, and she can be proud that her unflagging dedication 
to her job has inspired many who know her to devote themselves 
similarly. In the wake of her retirement, she can be assured that her 
contributions will not be forgotten and that she will be sorely 
missed; therefore be it

RESOLVED, That we, the members of the Senate of the 134th General 
Assembly of Ohio, in adopting this Resolution, commend Beverley L. 
Laubert on her exemplary public service and wish her happiness and 
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fulfillment in the years to come; and be it further

RESOLVED, That the Clerk of the Senate transmit a duly 
authenticated copy of this Resolution to Beverley L. Laubert.

27

28
29


